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Public Service Electric and Gas Company 80 Park Place Newark, N.J. 07101 Phone 201 /430-7000 

Mr. Darrell G. Eisenhut, Director 
Division of Licensing 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Conunission 
Washington, D.C. 20555 

Dear Sir: 

August 21, 1980 

REVISION TO LICENSED OPERATOR STAFFING PLAN 
SALEM GENERATING STATION 

Due to an oversite in the preparation of the typing of our letter 
"Licensed Operator Staffing Plan, Salem Generating Station" dated 
August 20, 1980 and delivered to you by messenger at 9:00 A.M. on 
August 21, 1980, part of the page 5 was omitted in the letter you 
received. This oversite was corrected and a revised letter was 
sent you you by Telex before noon on August 21, 1980. 

Attached is the original of the revised letter. Please apply the 
attachments of the letter you received to this letter and destroy 
the incorrect version. 

CC S. Hanauer 
J. Kerrigan 

. 1879 1979 

Sincerely yours, 

Frank P. Librizzi 
General Manager -
Electric Production 
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